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Resolution n°22-2025-e 

Funding support for MPP’s role in the MedSure Project 
 
Recalling Unitaid Executive Board Resolution n°2-2025-e of 16 January 2025, in which the Board 
provided its go-ahead for the development by the Secretariat of a full grant agreement package 
for the proposed Project ‘Medicines Supply Resilience Africa”, to be implemented by the United 
States Pharmacopeia for a period of four years (“the MedSuRe Project”); 
 
Noting that the proposal for the MedSuRe Project included supporting activities to be implemented 
by the Medicine Patent Pool (MPP); 
 
Recalling Unitaid’s long-standing funding arrangements with MPP as its founder and principal 
funder, and the opportunity to include funding for MPP’s support to the MedSuRe Project within 
the framework of Unitaid’s existing bilateral funding arrangements with MPP; and 
 
Acknowledging the recommendations of the Secretariat and the Proposal Review Committee, the 
Executive Board authorizes the Executive Director, subject to availability of funds, to commit 
funding of up to USD 1,516,446 to MPP, to support its activities in the MedSuRe Project.   

Funding is conditional upon the separate approval by the Board of the MedSuRe Project and 
ongoing implementation of the Project, together with the signature of an amendment to the 
existing legal agreement setting out funding arrangements between Unitaid and MPP. 

The funding authorised under this decision shall be used exclusively to support MPP’s activities in 
the MedSuRe Project and shall not be fungible with other Unitaid funding to MPP. 

Lead Organization: MPP  

Project Duration: 4 years  
      

 
 

Marisol Touraine  
Chair of the Executive Board  
 

Date:  15 July 2025 


